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BANKING AND FINANCE COMMISSION

PRESS RELEASE

The Banking and Finance Commission warns the public against the activities of
the company Morgan Young, which has both an address in Switzerland, avenue
Louis Casa 18 in CH-1209 Genève, and in Japan, 4/F East Tower, Otemachi
First Square 1-5-1 Otemachi. Chiyoda-ku Tokyo, 100-0004.

According to the information available to the Commission, the company contacts
investors in Belgium by telephone and proposes them in particular to buy shares
of the company Global Food Technologies which, according to Morgan Young,
will soon be listed on the American Nasdaq.

The company Morgan Young does not have the authorizations required to
approach the public in Belgium with a view to offering investment services.
Moreover, no issue prospectus was published in Belgium about the above-
mentioned share.

Furthermore, the company uses a name which strongly resembles the name of
well-known financial intermediaries, which may mislead the investors about its
true identity.

When investors verify whether a company has been granted the authorizations
required, e.g. by consulting the lists published by the Commission on its web site
(www.cbf.be), they should ascertain that the name which they are verifying
perfectly matches the name officially listed.  In case they have any doubts, they
are advised to contact the Commission (“Perimeter Supervision” team,
02/535.59.10, peri@cbf.be).


